
 

 

 
 
 

40th NZ Corvette Nationals  
Taupo - 2020 

 

  February 14th 15th 16th 2020 
The Auckland Corvette Club – “Repco Corvette Nationals”, committee members have been 
working hard to put together another great event, to be held in February 2020 and you are invited 
to come and join us for a weekend to remember. 
 

Location – Wairakei Resort, Taupo and surrounding districts.  Experience the outstanding 

Lake Taupo and it’s surrounds, travel with us to magnificent NZ locations and experience the 
warmth of the Central North Island. 
 

Accommodation - has been arranged at the Wairakei Resort Hotel.  Wairakei Resort offers 

excellent service, comfortable accommodation amid the forested slopes of the Wairakei Thermal 
Valley.  The resort dates from the late 19th century when travelers were drawn to the therapeutic 
hot springs and dramatic scenery the region has to offer.  Book your accommodation directly with 
the hotel at Wairakei Resort Hotel at www.wairakei.co.nz using the code “Corvette”.  They have a 
number of rooms set aside for us.  Accommodation is not included in your registration cost. 
 

Registration – The cost of registration is $250pp.  This includes canapés at the Friday 

night welcome, Saturday morning Show ‘n’ Shine in Taupo and corresponding 
special activity with a light refreshment, Saturday night dinner and entertainment 
and finally Sunday lunch and prize giving at an outstanding location south of 
Taupo.   
 

Cook Straight Ferries – Once again we have been given best rates, 

full flexi and refund option bookings if booked through Tony Hirst 021 726 711.  
Tony recommends you book early because this is peak season.    
 

Theme - This weekend starts on the 14th Feb - Valentines Day so the theme 

for our Saturday Night event is “Masquerade”.   Put on your 

creative thinking caps, this theme lends itself to any number of 
variations or deviations from the traditional Masquerade Ball theme.  
 
 

Monday – for those staying a little longer we have arranged a run South of Taupo on Monday 

17th to Ohakune for lunch. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of our old friends at this event and to making many new friends.  
We will be rolling out the Welcome Mat for you.  
 

IT’S TIME TO REGISTER SO BE IN QUICK, A FORM IS INCLUDED IN YOUR MAGAZINE. 

http://www.wairakei.co.nz/

